## Gresham Little League



We are happy to announce Little League is returning! Gresham Little League will be open to Boys and Girls ages 8-13. With not having Little League in Gresham for the last few years we are looking to initially see what kind of interest we will have. Starting February 17th there will be a signup sheet in the Gresham School office for kids who would be going out for Little League this year. The signup sheet will be picked up on March 2nd. At that point we will be able to decide if we have enough kids for two teams, (A and B team) or just one, as well as what equipment will be needed for the season.

We have a League meeting for the coaches on March 16th and shortly after we will be getting more information out to the school and to those who have signed up to play.

We are looking forward to teaching and coaching your child the game of baseball, and are looking forward to a great turnout.

If you have any questions regarding the signup process please feel free to contact any of the coaches:

Adam Carroll 715-851-4343 James Mathews 715-851-2080 Brett Nelson 715-853-9975